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Year 4-6 Netball Club 

Thursday 26th August 2021 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Our netball club for children in years 4-6 will begin next week on Wednesday 1st September. Mrs Linnet will 
be leading the netball club and teaching children the basic skills of netball and developing these into 
enjoyable games.  
 
How does my child sign up for the club? 
To sign up for the club you will need to access the club through the Arbor app. The club will be live on the 
Arbor app from 9:30am on Friday morning and places will be filled on a first come first served basis. All 
communication for the club will come through your Arbor App. 
 
How much will the club cost? 
This club will be free of charge.  
 
When will the club take place? 
The club will run from straight after school until 4:00pm. 
The club will last for 6 weeks – Beginning on Wednesday 1st September and ending on Wednesday 6th 
October. 
 
What kit will my child need? 
Your child will be able to use their school PE kit for netball practice. If they wish to bring their own kit 
specifically for netball then this will be ok too.  
 
If your child has an inhaler, this must be with them during the club (school will organise this).  
 
It would also be a good idea for your child to bring an extra drink on this day.  
 
Where do I collect my child from? 
Children are to be collected at 4:00pm from the school entrance.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mrs Linnett 
Year 4 Teacher 
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